
From: Max Dresser  

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:37 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: In favour of the multi-purpose trail 

I am asking the town of Tecumseh to continue with the extension of the trail. I am 
looking forward to rollerblading, biking, walking the entire trail with friends and family. I 
live in the hearts of the extension proposal area and feel this is nothing short of a 
positive expansion for families and businesses in our community. 

 

Max Dresser 

Tecumseh, Ontario 
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